
FOI Ref: FOI/OPCC/19-001 

31st January 2019 

Dear Member of the public 

On 4 January you requested the following information: 
 
1 
Under freedom of information are Cambridgeshire Police aware that a birth certificate is not to be 
used for identification.  
 
2 
Why do Cambridgeshire police officers ask for date of birth when trying to identify members of the 
public instead of asking for the date they were born. 
 
3  
Are Cambridgeshire Police Officers/Constables aware of case history in relation to the birth certificate 
being used as identification. 
 
4  
Is Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Commissioner, aware of the legal name fraud in relation to the 
above questions. 
 
In relation to questions 1-3, these relate to Cambridgeshire Constabulary, we have previously advised 
you of how to contact them. 
 
In relation to question 4, this is not a request for information in the context of the Freedom of 
Information Act. 
 
We trust that the information provided above meets your needs.  However, if you are unhappy with 
this response, please see the attached ‘satisfied with our service’ document, which sets out your rights 
to appeal. 
 
Regards 
 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cambridgeshire and Peterborough 


